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Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging
www.vbtfa.org

June 9, 2022
Meeting Minutes
Meeting was brought to order by Micah Hunt, Chair
Welcome VBTFA members to our meeting, as well as a warm welcome to new attendees 
Location:  Altmeyer
Nanette Birkbichler thanked all the outgoing chairs for their service and presented them with beautiful bouquets of flowers.  Thank you to Micah Hunt (Chair), Allison Whiteman (Vice Chair), Heather Starr-Cress (Secretary), and Katrina Parker (Treasurer) for 2 yrs of service to the Task Force.
Officer Installation:  

Welcome to our incoming Chairs –

Sondra Holmes (Chair)
Katrina Parker (Vice Chair)
Corey Sullivan (Secretary)

Roberta Gilbert (Treasurer)
Ceremonial Gavel was presented to incoming chair, Sondra Homes, and she spoke briefly. 
All attendees had the opportunity to introduce themselves
Meeting was adjourned.

